
Roosendaal,1 june 2015 

 

Hello madam, 

 

I oppose HB3494A because it is a bad law. It keeps declawing and debarking legal when these cruel and 

inhumane procedures should be absolutely illegal.  I’m glad we do not have this practice here in the Netherlands. 

I hope you feel the same way. 

 

Regards, 

Astrid Van den Berg 

Hofstraat 59 

4702 XK Roosendaal 


